GCQE - ENROLLMENT OF NON-RESIDENT EMPLOYEES' CHILDREN

schoolboard.cape.k12.me.us/policies-list/g-personnel/160-gcqe-enrollment-of-non-resident-employees-children

A goal of the Cape Elizabeth School District is to attract and retain quality staff. Therefore, persons who are actively employed on a fulltime basis by the Cape Elizabeth School Department may have their children enrolled, without paying tuition, provided the administrative conditions established for all non-resident students have been met and affirmed by the Superintendent, that space is available, and that the educational needs of the student can be met with existing district programs.

Staff requests for tuition waivers must be made annually by March 1 of the prior academic year. In all cases, the Superintendent has the ability to review special circumstances and to make a decision based on the best interest of the Cape Elizabeth School District.

Legal Reference: TITLE 20A MRSA §§ 2701; 5202; 5801

Cross Reference: JFAB - Admission of Non-Resident Students

ADOPTED: October 9, 1984
DELETED: April 14, 1994
ADOPTED: November 14, 2000

DEVIEWED AND ACCEPTED. January 11

REVIEWED AND ACCEPTED: January 11, 2005

Revised: January 14, 2014